
From: Pauline Scott
Date: Wed, 9 Sep 2020 at 14:33
Subject: Response to consultation on 2018-based household projections
To: <copseyandrea@gmail.com>

Dear Andrea,

Looking at the figures it seems to me that there is very little difference other than that you 

would find whenever you try to project ahead.

Best wishes

Pauline Scott

Rev Pauline Scott

Wivenhoe

CO7
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